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THANK YOU!

Dear Shahab,

Just a quick note to thank you for your beautiful production of all of the UNLV Arts
Worldwide episodes, and especially for the work and care that you put into Episode 16
with Eric Whitacre. | think it was a very uplifting experience for all of us - and at a time
when we need to to continue celebrating each other and the goals of our College. Time
and time again, you do so much for all of us!

Hope you are doing well, Shahab, and thanks again!

Sincerely,
David

David B. Weiller

Co-Director of Choral Studies
Associate Director, School of Music
E-mail: david.weiller@unlv.edu
Office: 702-895-3008
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